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Notice of Proposed Amendment 2024-001 – DASR ‘Air Displays’ 
 

This Newsbreak is to advise that DASA has published DASR Notice of Proposed (DASR) Amendment 
(NPA) 2024/001 for DASR SPA.30 Air Displays, for external consultation. 

DASA welcomes responses from the Defence aviation community by close of business Friday 20 Sep 
24, to allow the proposal’s incorporation into the Feb 25 DASR release. 

NPA 2024/001 proposes the amendment of the DASR SPA.30 Part, Acceptable Means of Compliance 
(AMC) and Guidance Material (GM), to: 

• address a DASA-identified shortfall in Defence Air Display regulation 
• align DASR with best practice Civil Aviation Authority (CAA) and Military Aviation Authority 

(MAA) Air Display regulation 
• enhance Aviation Safety in Air Displays. 

The NPA can be found on the DASA NPA internet page. 

The point of contact for this NPA is WGCDR Bruce Collenette – DD FLTOPS (DAVNOPS-DASA) at 
02 5130 4757, or bruce.collenette@defence.gov.au. 
 
 
Past Newsbreaks are available on the DASA web site. 

 
To unsubscribe from DASA Newsbreaks, please send a blank email to DASA Unsubscribe 
 

To subscribe someone else to DASA Newsbreaks, please have them send a blank email to DASA Subscribe 
 
Note: 
All DASA Newsbreak content is OFFICIAL and intended only as information for Defence and contractor personnel, as well 
as other interested parties working in areas related to Defence aviation safety. 

DASA only retains email addresses on the DASA Subscribe distribution list. Details in this list will not be passed on to third 
parties. 

 

https://dasa.defence.gov.au/policy-development
mailto:bruce.collenette@defence.gov.au
http://www.defence.gov.au/DASP/Media/DASANewsbreak.asp
mailto:dasa.unsubscribe@defence.gov.au
mailto:dasa.subscribe@defence.gov.au

